BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD

BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of Thursday, January 19, 1961.

Three members were present: H. Cook, Jr. E. DeRouin R. B. Biron

Atty. Eugene Tougas of Waltham, Mass., appeared with his client, Mr. Samford A. Kaplan, to discuss the proposed subdivision of land to be located off Hartford Ave., on land of Mr. & Mrs. Henby B. Johnson.

No legal action was taken, however, much discussion was held. It was brought out that this subdivision was for only 215 lots instead of the 300 or more lots, which had been proposed on an earlier plan by the firm of Richardson and Brady of Cleveland, Ohio. It was also mentioned that the petitioners would be willing to give some land along Hartford Ave., to be used for parking facilities for St. Brendan's Church located on the other side of Hartford Ave.

R. Bernard Biron Clerk

Chairman